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       January 26, 2016 
 
 
 
Michael Grubb 
San Diego County Sheriff's Department 
Regional Crime Laboratory 
5255 Mt. Etna Drive 
San Diego, CA  92117 
 
Dear Director Grubb: 
 
 ASCLD/LAB Executive Director Pamela Bordner has approved the continuation of accreditation of 
the San Diego County Sheriff's Department - Regional Crime Laboratory, based upon the results of the 
surveillance visit, conducted by ASCLD/LAB Lead Assessor Patti Williams on November 16, 2015. 
  
 Enclosed with this correspondence you will find a final copy of the Surveillance Visit Report.  
Continuation of accreditation does not change the expiration date of accreditation.  Rather, this action is an 
annual, formal acknowledgement that a laboratory continues to operate in satisfactory conformance with 
accreditation requirements. 
 
 Congratulations for maintaining an on-going, acceptable level of conformance with the ASCLD/LAB-
International accreditation requirements. 
 
       Best Regards, 
            
   
       Laurel J. Farrell 
       Senior Accreditation Program Manager 
       ASCLD/LAB 
 
        
cc: Anthony DeMaria, Quality Manager 
 Patti Williams, ASCLD/LAB Lead Assessor 
 ASCLD/LAB Office     
       


